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Mai Vang

From: Emily Bauer <bauer010@umn.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 10:37 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: proposed assessment #258515 file #J2507T

Good morning, 
I am contesting the proposed $215 assessment.  The notice I received specified removal of overhanging growth in the 
alleyway and alley entrance.  I received the notice on Friday August 23 and had until Tuesday, August 27 to complete 
the task.  I completely cut down all of the growth on my property adjacent to the alley and transported the material to 
the yard waste site by Monday August 26.  There wasn't any growth left for a crew to clean up.  Why am I getting this 
assessment? 
 
Emily Bauer 
1721 Margaret Street 
St Paul, MN 
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